
If you are looking to make a large deposit into your 
spiritual bank account and become involved in one of 
the most fulfilling, challenging and most amazing 
service commitments going 

Get on down to the VicYPAA 2017 AGM
7.00pm 27th February 2017,
 At the Chris Gahan Centre,

Cnr Grattan st and Greville st Prahran.
We will be voting in the new committee for the 2018 

convention so come on down and get involved.




